
 

Roxborough PTIC Executive Board Members 
 

President 
Katy Gamble 

I have lived in Roxborough for five years with my hubby, Greg, and my 6th 
grader, Cooper. I work full-time as a User Experience Designer. I have 
been in PTIC for 5 years. I served as Tech Secretary for two years and VP 
last year. I am looking forward to making an AMAZING school year for 
your kiddos and our school as President this year. The reason I volunteer 
my time with PTIC is because I enjoy having an active role in our small 
community and adore the school my kiddo goes to. The best way to bring 
on change or know what is going on in the school and community is to 
become part of it! I look forward to meeting you all. Feel free to tap my 
shoulder anytime you see me...most likely in my sweats at Safeway. Ha! 
 

 
Co-Vice President 
Hannah Gray 

 
Hi! My name is Hannah Gray. My twins attend RXP and my youngest 
attends Roxborough preschool. My husband and I have lived in 
Roxborough for nine years. My family lovingly refers to Roxborough as 
“our little corner of the world.” I teach at Arapahoe Community College 
part-time and spend the rest of my time volunteering at RXI, RXP, our 
church and trying to remember to get the wet clothes in the dryer. I 
joined the PTIC as a way to give back to the school that gives so much 
to my children. I was overjoyed to find a selfless group of moms, dads, 
family members, educators and community members working together to 
provide Roxborough with an excellent school and engaged community. 
I’m excited to serve the PTIC, school and community in this new role and 
look forward to another fun and educational school year! 
 

 
Co-Vice President 
Joanna Waldenmyer 

 
I have lived in Roxborough for 15 years with my husband Josh and we 
have two boys who are 8 and 4. I work part time as a commercial 
landscape architect. In my free time, I garden, purchase outdoor plants I 
don’t have room for, work on keeping my dance skills hip, practice yoga 
and play volleyball. This will be my third year on the PTIC. The last two 
years I worked on the Trunk or Treat, Holiday Festival and Space Day 
committees. PTIC has been a great way to meet new friends and give 
back to our wonderful schools. Many elementary schools don’t get the 
opportunity to experience some of the events that we put on, and it’s so 
exciting to help give these opportunities to our kids. I am very excited for 
the upcoming school year and getting to know all of you. Please feel free 
to reach out, I am always happy to help! 
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Treasurer 
Michelle Major 

I have lived in Roxborough for ten years with my husband and three kids. 
We enjoy spending time in the canyon and nearby state parks. I taught 
high school math for a few years and then decided to stay home with my 
kids. I love working with numbers and may have a tendency to create a 
spreadsheet to sort, review or analyze data. I love to invest my time to 
bring positive change. Last year our family raised a puppy for Guide Dogs 
for the Blind. This year I am looking forward to serving as the treasurer 
and helping with the numbers. I look forward to a fantastic year of 
memories and fundraising to support our schools. Proud to be PTIC! 
 

 
Secretary 
Jennifer Crane 

 
Hi, my name is Jennifer Crane and I am the PTIC Secretary. I am mom to 
two boys who are 7 and 4. I have lived in Roxborough for 4 years. I love 
creating things and taking my boys on adventures. I have chosen to be 
part of the PTIC to meet new people, be part of a community of 
wonderful parents, help create fun activities for our little ones and give 
back to the school that is teaching my children. I look forward to a great 
year with you all! 
 

 


